

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 5th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a celebration of your children's work on Thursday 20th July, beginning at 2:45pm.

Please come to the front office where you will be escorted round to the Foundation classrooms and be able to spend time with your child looking at some of the amazing work that they have completed this year in English, Maths and Phonics. There will also be a transport museum set up to showcase the children's home learning projects from this half term to build a vehicle, so please could these be in school no later than Monday the 17th July 2023.

We will also be displaying some photos from across the year and having a short end of year service to celebrate the lovely memories we have made together this year!

We look forward to seeing you then!

Foundation staff









